
Faculty Senate Resolution on the Multicultural Center Arch 
 
Stockton University is the first university in the country to offer wide-ranging education on 
genocide and mass violence; that the Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center’s 
mission is to commemorate the Holocaust and develop sensitivity and understanding by 
combating antisemitism, racism, hatred, and oppression. 
 
The Faculty Senate strongly recommend that the entrance to the Multi-Cultural Center be 
removed or modified satisfactorily as soon as possible due to its striking resemblance to the 
archway sign to Auschwitz, one of the most notorious symbols of the Holocaust. 
 
We ask that the administration provide a response to the Faculty Senate by September 1st 
regarding its plan to change the entrance. 
 
Adopted unanimously, May 19, 2023 


